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I do NOT approve of any bill that puts any tax on vehicle related items which does not 

specify that the collected revenues go directly towards road maintenance and 

improvement. Further, this is a very poor time from an economic standpoint, to be 

imposing MORE taxes on the people of Oregon and especially an "environmental" 

tax! I encourage all who truly represent the voters to vote NO on this measure. 


